
 

The project for the development of cooperation with the foreign networks 
and publish the academic research to the international for the fiscal year 
2019, the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences 

Regards on December 22nd – 27th, 2018, Asst. Prof. Dr. Nipon Sasithornsaowapa, 
Dean of the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, including with the 
Executive Board, the lecturers, the academic support staff, and students from the 
Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences attended ACN - International 
Conference on Recent Development in Social Sciences and Business Management 
(ICRDSSBM). In this conference, the academic support staff and students 
presented the researches too. Moreover, visiting at the Kyoto Prefectural Library 
for developing the activities regards to the cooperation with the foreign networks. 

 


